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Calvert County Solid Waste Division Offers Free Mixed Wood for Citizens and Businesses

PRINCE FREDERICK, Md. – March 20, 2019 – The Calvert County Department of 

Public Works, Solid Waste Division, offers free mixed wood to Calvert County businesses and 

residents. The wood is available for pick up Monday through Friday at the Appeal Landfill 

located at 401 Sweetwater Road in Lusby. Staff will be on site to assist.

 The wood is a mixture of untreated logs and large branches and is suitable to be used as 

firewood. Proof of business location or residency is required. There is no pick up limit for 

residents or businesses.

For information about the Calvert County Solid Waste Division, call 410-326-0210 or 

visit www.calvertcountymd.gov/recycle.

Like Calvert County Government on Facebook.
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